      Weekly Newsletter 11th May 2018 		      
Next week it is the SAT’s test for year 6. Year 5 will also be having some tests to give them some exam practice. The whole class have been working very hard over the last weeks and we wish them the best of luck.  The rest of the school will play their part by being considerate and delaying some playtimes.
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[bookmark: _GoBack]Certificates this week										             Year R –  Lexi for being kind and thoughtful  							              Year 1 -  Edie for curiosity										            Year 2 - Anna for perseverance									            Year 3 - Riley for perseverance   									            Year 4 – Alfie Perry for perseverance   								            Year 5 –  Sapphire for resourcefulness   									 Year 6 – All of year 6 for perseverance in SAT’s revision					            Swimming												 Swimming lessons are arranged in term 6 for years 4, 5 and 6. We will be visiting Langton Lanes in Canterbury each Tuesday morning. A more detailed letter will be sent home before the end of term.													            Year 5 and 6  											        SAT’s tests are next week for year 6 and this month for year 2. If you would like any more information about the exams there is a SAT’s guide for parents here. The Kent Test registration will open from June 2018 for children due to start secondary school in September 2019.  Online registration for the Kent Test 2017 opens on the 1st June and closes on the 3rd July 2017.           Shoe boxes  													   If you have any spare shoe boxes could they be dropped in to Ladybirds class please.		          New Books												             The school has recently taken delivery of a large range of reading books. Each class has a new selection of fiction and nonfiction material for use in class and as reading books. You will begin to see them coming home. Please try and read with your children as frequently as possible. 







		                                                                       							 

                                               																	    
















	
	Dates for the diary

	Month
	Date
	Event

	May
	7th 
	May day bank holiday

	
	14th 
	The SATs tests for year 6 are this week

	
	21st 
	Week of the residential trip for year 5 and 6

	
	22nd 
	Year 5/6 trip to Nonington Farm

	
	22nd 
	Pentecost service in church 1.15pm

	
	25th 
	End of term 5
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